
 

 

Dighton Food Bank 

Tuesday, December 15, 2020 
 

Due to COVID-19 the Dighton Food Bank will set a time per building.  To keep 

things fair the Food Bank switches the order of the buildings each visit.  For  

December 15, 2020:   

 

8:00 a.m. to 8:15 a.m.  A Building 

8:15 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.  B Building 

8:30 a.m. to 8:45 a.m.  C Building 

8:45 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.  D Building 

9:00 a.m. to 9:15 a.m.  E Building 

9:15 a.m. to 9:30 a.m.  F Building 

9:30 a.m. to 9:45 a.m.  G Building 

9:45 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. H Building 

 

We will have chairs set up inside for Residents’ to use while they wait for their 

turn.  Please enter the Community Center from the front door (by the mailboxes) 

and exit using the door by the COA Office.  Please wear a mask and use social 

distancing.  If you cannot come and need food leave a message for Alice (COA) 

508-823-0095 or Robbie (DHA) 508-823-8361 and we will get food to you.   

 

Come and get food if you are signed up or come get signed up on Tuesday,  

December 15, 2020.  Please stay safe and wash your hands often.   


